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CONVENTION SURVEY










Yes

No

1. Would you want to try to have joint conventions 

with other states? i.e. Nevada, Oregon, Washington.

___

___

2. Would you being willing to pay a little more to get big

name keynote speakers?




___

___

Anyone in particular? 




3. Would you like to see the format of the convention

changed?






___

___

Suggestions? 






4. Do you like having the convention in late June or 

early July as we do now?




___

___
If not, when would you prefer? 




5. Would you like to have committee meetings during the

convention?






___

___

6. Would you be interested in having more educational
programs offered at the convention?



___

___

7.  Name 3 places you would like to have the convention:
8. Have you been to a convention in the past 5 years?

___

___
If yes, how many? 





9. Are you planning on attending the 2010 convention

in Monterey?





___

___
10. Are there any suggestions that you would like to make

about future conventions?




___

___






















___________________________________
3 ways to send in: 1. Email to Jenai@pcoc.org. 2. Fax to: 916.372.5437; or mail it to the PCOC Executive Offices.

                         3031 Beacon Blvd.  West Sacramento, CA 95691
